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 D A Rockson OBJ2014/4578/P 06/08/2014  01:33:27 As previously stated when the original application was made, I am strongly opposed to this conversion. 

Please see the comments I registered for application 2014/0597/P. Having experienced disturbance and 

lack of privacy firstly from squatters and now from "live in guardians" I confirm that the stated 

premises should not be used for as residential units. My concerns relate to noise, lack of privacy and 

traffic congestion. Moreover, the landscaping will create further disturbance and inconvenience. I am 

strongly opposed to the conversion.

19 Spring Place
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